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Electors – Frequently Asked Questions 

• When should I arrive at the Capitol?

Please arrive at the House Chamber no later than 1:15 p.m. While the meeting will not start until 

2:00 p.m., there will be paperwork to complete prior to the ceremony.

• May I bring guests?
You may bring two guests for seating in the House gallery. Please provide the name(s) of your 
guest to the Elections Division via email at Elections@sos.texas.gov no later than Wednesday, 
December 11, 2024 to allow time for the preparation of their name badges.

• Where will I sit?

You will be escorted upon arrival to your assigned seat on the House floor.

• Where do we park at the Capitol?

Electors and guests will be asked to park at the Capitol Visitors Parking Garage located at 1201 

San Jacinto Blvd, Austin Texas 78701. A map of the Capitol area is included for your reference.

• May I rent a car? Will charges for parking be reimbursed?
Yes, you may rent a car to drive to Austin or if you fly, you may rent a car to drive to the capitol 
grounds or hotel. For questions related to your travel plans, please contact
Travel_Admin@sos.texas.gov.

• May we come in on Monday and leave on Wednesday?

For questions related to your travel plans, please contact Travel_Admin@sos.texas.gov.

• May we take pictures on the House floor?
Yes, photographs are permitted. We know that you will be mindful of the beautifully preserved 
antiques in the chamber and will do your part in protecting these historical pieces. Designated 
elector guests will be permitted on the House floor, for photographs, following the end of the 
proceedings.
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